
Whether you’re a seasoned golfer 
or simply looking for exciting new 
entertainment options, the newly 
opened WJ Golf at The Arboretum Club 
fits the bill! The former banquet facility 
now houses seven golf simulators 
in an open air and modern layout, 
with options to play multiple courses 
of varying difficulty levels, utilize a 
simulated driving range, or just relax 
and play a friendly game of golf darts. 
This is WJ Golf’s third location in the 
area, with its flagship site also in 
Buffalo Grove at 1380 Busch Parkway, 
in addition to a location in Lake Zurich. 
Private golf lessons also are available 
with Golf Professional Todd Sones (and 
other instructors based on skill level) 
through Impact Golf School.  

Business partners and WJ Golf co-
founders Won Cho and Jason Jung 
both left corporate jobs to open their 
first Buffalo Grove location right 
before the pandemic hit in 2020.  The 

two found almost immediately that 
demand was high and growing for 
indoor golf options that also provided 
an entertainment component. Around 
that time, The Arboretum Golf Pro 
Geoff Tollefson visited the Busch 
Parkway location and was impressed 
by the relaxed atmosphere that 
included lounging areas, a full-service 
bar and three simulators. What he 
also noticed was that WJ Golf was 
challenged in keeping up with growing 
customer demand based on space 
limitations and a limited number of 
simulators. Knowing that the lease 
was ending for The Arboretum Club 
banquet facility operator, Tollefson 
came up with the idea to bring WJ Golf 
there with more simulators in more 
than triple the space of the flagship 
location. Another need also would 
be met if the project were to come 
to fruition; the driving range option 
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The Village’s Consumer Confidence Report 
is now available on the Village’s website. The 
report summarizes the status of the community’s 
drinking water quality. Spoiler alert: all water 
quality regulations have been refreshingly met or 
exceeded. If you are thirsty for the full report, it’s 
posted here:  vbg.org/2021CCR.

Water Report Now Available
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The Volunteer Reception will take place in early 
July at the newly opened VIN | 90 Restaurant 
and Bar at The Arboretum Club. We are very 
happy to get back to an in-person reception this 
year. The Village is very fortunate to have such 
outstanding volunteers and I would like to thank 
them for their hard work, service and dedication 
to the Village of Buffalo Grove.

At the Volunteer Reception, we recognize ALL of 
our volunteers, but especially those who have 
reached a milestone with their commission or 
committee. Our residents serve on the following 
committees and commissions:

•	 Village Board
•	 Board of Fire and Police Commissioners
•	 Buffalo Grove Days Committee
•	� Rick Kahen Commission for Residents  

with Disabilities (CRD)
•	 Ethics Commission
•	 Health Commission
•	 Planning and Zoning Commission (PZC)
•	 Farmers Market
•	 Fire Pension Board
•	 Police Pension Board

2021 & 2022 Milestone Award Recipients:
Five Years
•	 Beth Nudelman, BG Days
•	 Jackie Beegun, BG Days
•	 Jeffrey Reisin, Police Volunteer
•	 Peter Giudice, Police Volunteer
•	 Sheri Ginsberg, BG Days
•	 Leo Njongmeta, CRD
•	 Lexi Robinson, CRD

Ten Years
•	 Beth Shapiro, CRD
•	 Frank Cesario, PZC
•	 Jack Shapiro, CRD
•	 Larry Sweica, CRD

Fifteen Years
•	 Donna Garfield, CRD
•	 Mitchell Weinstein, PZC
•	 Nancy Winter, BG Days
•	 Jane Dibbern, BFPC
•	 Judy Samuels, CRD

Twenty Years
•	 Dean Klassman, CRD
•	 Zill Khan, PZC
•	 David Morton, CRD
•	 Mark Weiner, CRD

Twenty-Five Years
•	 Debbie Verson, CRD
•	 JV Springman, BG Days
•	 Karen Danenberg, BG Days

This year, we have 10 committees and 
commissions including the Village Board.
I would like to thank all of our volunteers, 
chairs and co-chairs, Trustee liaisons, staff 
liaisons, and everyone involved in the volunteer 
program. A special thank you to Kathryn 
Golbach, management analyst, for planning 
and organizing this reception. Thank you to 
our volunteers who are the backbone of our 
organization.

Upcoming Events For 2022 
•	 Symphonic Band Performance
•	 Farmers Market
•	 Blood Drive
•	 Buffalo Grove Days
•	 Buddy Baseball
•	 Fun and Food for Residents with Disabilities

Letter From the Village President

Beverly Sussman                                                                             
BSussman@vbg.org

Village Trustees

Andrew Stein 
AStein@vbg.org

Village Clerk

Janet Sirabian
JSirabian@vbg.org

Lester Ottenheimer 
LOttenheimer@vbg.org

David Weidenfeld
DWeidenfeld@vbg.org

Joanne Johnson
JRJohnson@vbg.org

Eric Smith
ESmith@vbg.org

Gregory Pike                                                                                    
GPike@vbg.org

Please follow us on our social media 
pages for more information by visiting 

vbg.org/socialmedia
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Public Works Open House Returns May 21

WHO’S LISTENING?

Mike Skibbe 
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Phone: 847-459-2545 
Email: BGPubWks@vbg.org

After a three-year hiatus, the Public 
Works Open House is back and bigger 
than ever! Join the fun this coming 
Saturday, May 21 from 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
at Mike Rylko Park, 1000 N. Buffalo 
Grove Road, as the department 
teams up with the Park District’s 

Kids to Parks Day for a joint event 
featuring free giveaways, frozen treats, 
grand prizes, hands-on exhibits, 
demonstrations and more!

Learn more about how Public Works 
provides upkeep of the Village’s 

infrastructure by checking out the tools, 
equipment and tricks our experts use 
every day to keep these pros ready for 
anything. Demonstrations will include 
plow vs. mailbox, plow vs. car, chainsaw 
races and hydrant demonstrations. 
Come show your support for the Public 
Works Department and the Park District 
- the hardworking teams that maintain 
the infrastructure and recreation of 
our entire Village, which make this 
community shine! 
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Village Manager’s Message
As we enter May and usher in warmer 
weather, it’s great to see our major 
projects coming into focus for 2022. 
With the recent announcement of 
the plans for the redevelopment of 
the Town Center property, we will 
soon see a dreary commercial strip 
redeveloped into a vibrant community 
gathering place featuring residential, 
retail, food and beverage, as well as 
entertainment venues.

The developer, Kensington 
Development Partners along with 
UrbanStreet Group, are feeling bullish 
on the redevelopment of Town Center, 
proposing to go forth with plans for 
phase two (the area north of Old 
Checker Road) in April. The Village 
Board is expected to approve final 
plans and a redevelopment agreement 

with the developer in June 2022,  
while construction is slated to begin  
in late summer.

We also welcomed the grand opening of 
WJ Golf at the Arboretum Club in early 
May!  Featuring a new and expanded 
full-service bar and restaurant (opening 
in early June), golf simulators, and the 
nicest outdoor dining area in Buffalo 
Grove, we encourage you to stop by 
and give it a try. Whether you’re a 
golfer or just want to enjoy a beverage 
overlooking the 9th hole, we think you 
will enjoy the excellent atmosphere and 
service at the Arboretum Club.

And it wouldn’t be spring unless there 
was construction! Luckily this year 
our major road projects will end for a 
while. We will continue our Thompson/

Brandywyn reconstruction project in its 
final year, as well as utility replacement 
and street resurfacing throughout 
local neighborhoods. The Village has 
invested more than $35 million in local 
infrastructure in the past three years, 
with more than $100 million of new 
construction overall.

We wish you and your family good health, 
good wishes, and a good spring in 2022. 
We hope to see you out and about!

Dane Bragg                                                                          
847-459-2500

DBragg@vbg.org
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The Clove Development Moves Forward

WHO’S LISTENING?

Nicole Woods
DIRECTOR OF 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

Phone: 847-459-5539
Email: NWoods@vbg.org
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The Clove - the Village’s first compact, 
mixed-use development led by 
Kensington Development, continues to 
make strides forward. This modern central 
entertainment and residential district 
will be anchored by a national grocery 
store, retail shops, a park, restaurants and 
luxury multi-family residential properties.

The project redevelops the 20-acre Town 
Center and implements the vision set 
forth in the Lake Cook Corridor Plan. The 
proposed compact central district will 
feature contemporary building design, 
as well as upscale tenants, and offer a 
unique destination for residents and 
visitors alike. To learn more about the 
project, visit  vbg.org/theclove.  

Key highlights include: 
• �A new 43,000 square-foot nationally-

renowned grocery store with 
an innovative format to meet the 
demands of today’s consumers.

• �A seven-story, 275- to 300-unit,  
high-end apartment building with 
16,000 square feet of commercial  
space on the ground floor. Distinctive 
from traditional multi-family 
complexes, this proposed ‘next 
generation’ apartment building 
represents the latest in the luxury 
rental market, where the focus is  
on creating an amenity-rich, 
convenience-filled environment.

• �A combined 65,000 square feet of retail 
and restaurants dispersed throughout 
the site.

• �Nearly an acre-sized ‘Central Park’ will 
sit in the middle of the site and can be 
programmed for concerts, the arts and 
other civic events.

• �Revitalization of the 34,000 square feet 
of commercial space located on the 
northern portion of the site, creating 
new opportunities for existing and 
future tenants.
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WJ Golf
continued from page 1
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provided by simulators would allow 
golfers to get range time since there is 
no outdoor range at The Arboretum. 
Tollefson approached Cho and 
Jung about the idea, the two were 
interested in the concept, and the rest, 
as they say, is history!  

Cutting-Edge Simulator  
Technology 
Cho and Jung travelled to South Korea 
to investigate the latest simulator 
technology available prior to opening 
their business, which now includes 
a third partner, David Nall. The two 
interviewed multiple vendors and 
found the brand that supported their 
dream to bring this technology to 
the U.S., which also provided them 
with exclusivity. One of the standout 
features of WJ Golf simulators is the 
lie technology that automatically 
changes the surface where the ball 
is hit from in the simulator to mirror 
where the ball lands on the simulated 
course. For example, if the ball 
lands in the rough (grassy area), the 
converter will flip, and the surface 
will change to the rough. If the ball 
lands in a sand trap; the converter 
will flip again, and a simulated sandy 
area will be provided so that the ball 
can be hit from it, providing the most 
realistic experience. Balls are also 
automatically teed up by the system. 
Cho and Jung tout all technology 
available through their simulators as 
a truly unique feature so players can 
focus on the game while having the 
most realistic experience available in 
the country.  

Multiple Courses to Play 
Each of the courses provides varying 
levels of difficulty to satisfy the novice 
to the experienced golfer. Course 
selection options include Pebble 
Beach, Whistling Straits, Saw Grass 
and Pine Hurst No. 2, among others. 
The large screen gives an overview 
of each hole, along with hazards or 
obstacles and even wind direction, 
yardage, and other metrics useful to 
the player. Once the ball is hit, the 
screen shows a small video replay of 

the clubhead-to-ball impact to allow 
the player to see their form and make 
any corrections.  

Driving Range 
While using the simulated driving 
range, players will see a range of 
graphics that provide accurate yardage 
and a larger video replay of the shot 
from the side and front view of the 
player, also showing the trajectory of 
the ball, distance and direction. After 
each shot, the screen shows a visual 
summary of the direction path of all 
driving range shots consolidated into 
one image.  

Dart Golf 
If you’re looking for more of a relaxed 
entertainment option, Golf Darts 
provides a fun yet competitive 
experience. Up to four players can hit 
the ball from the tee and aim at a dart 
board on the big screen to compete 
against one another.  

Coming Soon 
There is more is to come in the 
near future at the location. A new, 
standalone restaurant – Vin 90 Kitchen 
and Bar – will be opening in early June, 
led by Chef Yoon Kin, who for 15 years 
has owned the Japanese restaurant 
Kansaku in Evanston. The menu has a 
wide variety of options, including an 
extensive sushi selection on Fridays 
and Saturdays, along with a full-
service bar. While the restaurant is not 
yet open, the bar is open to customers. 
Orders will be delivered to restaurant 
servers by LG Serve Bots, which are 
moving robots and the first technology 
of its kind to be used at a golf course. 
The full Vin 90 Kitchen and Bar menu 
can be viewed at Vin90Kitchen.com.  

An outdoor patio just outside the 
future restaurant seating area is also 
nearing completion and will overlook 
the course. It will include fire pits and 
ample space for relaxing and socializing. 
A large retractable wall will also be 
installed in the near future, which will 
create an open air concept between 
the indoor restaurant seating and the 
patio. With the addition of WJ Golf, The 
Arboretum Club is now able to offer golf 
accessibility year-round and will be a 

true entertainment destination. There is  
also space for corporate and social 
events, as well as virtual golf leagues, 
coming soon. For more information, 
please visit wjgolf.com. 

https://vin90kitchen.com
https://www.wj.golf


National Peace Officer Memorial Day was 
established on May 15, 1962, by President 
John F. Kennedy, and the week in which it 
falls is now designated as National Police 
Week. The week honors law enforcement 
professionals who have made the 
ultimate sacrifice and recognizes those 
who continue to serve and protect their 
communities. Police Week also represents 
a time of remembrance, honor and hope 
for law enforcement, and brings tens of 
thousands of law enforcement officers and 
their families from around the world to 
converge on Washington D.C.  While there, 
they participate in planned events that 
honor law enforcement professionals who 
have paid the ultimate sacrifice and lost 
their lives in the line of duty.   

According to the 
Officer Down 
Memorial Page, 
last year had 607 
total line of duty 
deaths in the 

United States; a number that has risen 
sharply from 2019, which had 157 line 
of duty deaths, and 2020 with 414 tragic 
losses. The fallen officers were honored 
during the 34th Annual Candlelight Vigil, 
held on the National Mall on Friday, May 
13. Representatives from the Buffalo 
Grove Police Department were in 
attendance for this event, and others 
during National Police Week.  

A visible way to participate from afar is 
to take part in Project Blue Light, which 
was initiated by the Concerns of Police 
Survivors group. Residents can replace 
a light bulb, visible to the community, 
with a blue light bulb that signifies 
their support of law enforcement. A 
limited supply of free blue lights are 
available at the Police Department 
located at 46 Raupp Boulevard. For 
more information about National Police 
Week, visit policeweek.org, and learn 
more about Project Blue Light by visiting 
concernsofpolicesurvivors.org.

National Police Week 2022

The Police Department provides a 
variety of services to residents who  
have disabilities or special needs that 
may put them ‘at risk’, which have  
been designed to help ensure that calls 
for service are resolved in a safe, calm 
and efficient manner whenever possible. 
Conditions that may place an individual 
at risk include deafness, blindness, 
autism, mobility issues, dementia, 
inability to communicate, special 
medical needs, or any condition that 
may affect an individual’s interaction 
with first responders. There are 
three programs currently available to 
residents and caregivers, which include:

• �Illinois Premise Alert Program: 
Personal information of those with 
special needs is provided to, and 
confidentially stored by the State’s 
Public Safety agencies for emergency 
dissemination to police, fire and EMS 
personnel when responding to specified 
locations.

• �Identification Tags: HEALTH iD tags are 
available for at-risk residents who are 
enrolled in the Premise Alert Program 
and who may have a difficult time 
communicating names, addresses or 
emergency contact information to first 
responders. The HEALTH iD is available 
in a variety of sizes and colors as a 
bracelet, watch band attachment or 
shoelace attachment. 

• �Identification Cards: Available for 
at-risk residents that wish to provide 
first responders with a card that 
includes personal information. These 
cards include a photo, name, address, 
emergency contacts and additional 
information that may help resolve 
interactions quickly and peacefully.   

Residents or caregivers who would like to 
participate in one of these programs can 
request an application in person at the 
Police Department, 46 Raupp Boulevard, or 
call 847-459-2560 for more information.  

WHO’S LISTENING?

Steven Casstevens  
CHIEF OF POLICE

Phone: 847-459-2560
Email: SCasstevens@vbg.org
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Services for ‘At-Risk’ Residents
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Project Fire Buddies
The Fire Department, along with  
the Buffalo Grove Professional 
Firefighters and Paramedics Local 
3177, have joined Project Fire  
Buddies, Inc., a non-profit organization 
created by firefighters looking to build 
relationships and support for families 
battling critical childhood illnesses. 
The Fire Department is currently 
seeking children to sponsor within  
the Village. If you know of a child to  
be considered for sponsorship or 
would like to make a donation, 
please email buffalogrove@
projectfirebuddies.org or call 203-
570-5348 for more information. 
Applications are now being accepted. 

To learn more about this program, 
please visit projectfirebuddies.org/
buffalo-grove.

WHO’S LISTENING?

Mike Baker  
EMA DIRECTOR, FIRE CHIEF

Phone: 847-537-0995                    
Email: WBaker@vbg.org

WHO’S LISTENING?

Evan Michel 
ASSISTANT TO THE VILLAGE MANAGER

Phone: 847-459-2506              
Email: EMichel@vbg.org 

Village Hosts 
Web Page 
for Ukrainian  
Refugee  
Donations
The Village would like to recognize 
the many amazing accomplishments 
made throughout the community 
in support of those impacted by the 
events in Eastern Europe. If you or 
someone you know would like your 
efforts shared across the Village’s 
social media pages, please send 
email to emichel@vbg.org. To learn 
more about the many established 
organizations that are working 
tirelessly to support the refugees of 
this crisis, or to make a donation, visit 
vbg.org/ukrainesupport. 
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The Village’s Engineering  
Division: What Don’t They Do?
If you’ve ever called the Village regarding 
property drainage, chances are you’ve 
met with someone from the Public Works 
Engineering section. But, unlike many of 
the Department’s other disciplines, you 
likely won’t see engineering employees 
out working in the neighborhoods 
during all hours of the day. The Village’s 
Engineering Department focuses on 
designing, constructing and maintaining 
various types of infrastructure, facilities 
and utility systems. It also concentrates 
on environmental tasks and regulations 
that contribute to the quality of life for 
residents. Some of the tasks undertaken 
by the staff include:

• �Reviewing and approving site 
development plans and certain permits.

• �Evaluating and improving existing 
stormwater and flooding issues.

• �Pursuing Federal, State and other grant 
funding for projects.

• �Conducting various studies.

• �Creating master plans for Village 
utilities and overseeing the design  
and construction of Village 
infrastructure.

• �Maintaining roadway and utility maps.

• �Observing the construction of site 
improvements for site development 
projects.

• �Coordinating with other governmental 
agencies.

 
These critical services have long-
reaching effects across the entire 
Village, and the staff is always  
available to put their expertise to  
work on whatever problem is 
encountered. With a combined  
77 years of municipal engineering 
expertise, the committed staff enables 
the Village to provide technical services 
dedicated to the long-term best 
interests of Buffalo Grove, which are 
always available to any resident, new 
and seasoned alike! 

WHO’S LISTENING?

Darren T. Monico, P.E.
VILLAGE ENGINEER

Phone: 847-459-2523
Email: DMonico@vbg.org

Amy Cash recently joined the Village’s Finance Department as the new Payroll 
Coordinator. A lifelong resident of the northwest suburbs, Amy brings more than a 
decade of experience to the role, having previously worked for the Lake Bluff Park 
District, as well as at a private bookkeeping firm. In addition to her payroll duties at 
the Lake Bluff Park District, Amy led a  team of ten guest service associates, who were 
responsible for ensuring a positive guest experience. She looks forward to using this 
experience to provide the residents of Buffalo Grove with exceptional customer service. 
She was drawn to the position with Buffalo Grove because of the great culture in the 
Finance Department. Away from work, Amy loves to watch her son play travel baseball 
with the Lake County Stars. Welcome Amy!

Employee Spotlight
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Police Department Welcomes New Therapy Dog!
The Police Department has welcomed a therapy dog to its team! ‘Gus’, 
a 4-year-old white Labrador Retriever-Standard Poodle mix, will work 
with the Department’s Police Social Worker, Brittany Wilson, to make 
positive connections in the community. Gus was adopted to assist with 
community engagement, in addition to helping with victims’ advocacy, 
mental health and trauma response. Gus will also be a valuable resource 
to first responders who may be dealing with job-related stressors, while 
offering additional support to members of the Department in their 
overall wellness.

Wilson underwent the 40-hour advanced training course with Gus to 
become certified as a nationally registered therapy dog team. 

“I am happy to be part of a program that provides comfort to those in 
need,” said Wilson. “Gus will provide a valuable service to the Village.”

Gus is a graduate of Paws & Stripes®, a comfort and therapy dog obedience 
program, which is facilitated by the Brevard County Sheriff’s Office. This 
program pairs carefully selected and trained jail inmates with shelter 
dogs that are specifically trained as law enforcement therapy dogs. All 
dogs selected receive basic obedience training and are screened for 
temperament and behavioral characteristics. The training program is free 
and several local businesses have contributed to Gus’ routine care.

Do you enjoy long walks in the park? Or 
a bike ride through a butterfly meadow? 
Maybe you just want to know what bit of 
nature is closest to you? Well, we have 
just the webpage for you!

Public Works has utilized GIS 
applications to create a storyboard 
of natural areas. Check out natural 
area successes, and plans for future 

improvements by following the link on 
the Village’s Forestry page at vbg.org/
agenda_list/forestry_services.php. 
Locations are mapped alongside streets, 
landmarks and bike trails, with photos 
to highlight the efforts of our Forestry 
section. The page adapts to mobile 
devices, so grab your phone, start 
exploring and share your own photos 
with the hashtag  #VBGNature!

Take a Tour of the Village’s Natural Gems
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Scan for Details

Sponsored by

Sponsored by

In case of rain, concerts will be canceled. In the event of questionable weather, please call our weather cancellation hotline at 847.235.6857.

Movies Under The Stars
Presented by

THIS FREE EVENT

INCLUDES
VISIT WITH OUR
COMMUNITY
BUSINESSES

Live Entertainment
DJ Entertainment by Mobile Music
Special Guest Appearances

Food & Drinks For Purchase
Wide variety of food trucks
Beer, wine and soft drinks

Family Entertainment
Inflatables, lawn games and face painters

Parking will be limited.  Visit the Pride 
Picnic page on our website at 
bgparks.org for parking details.

This event is immediately following the 
Buffalo Grove Pride parade.



The Buffalo Grove Park District’s charitable foundation.

Movies Under The Stars
Presented by

Willow Stream Park • Movie starts at dusk • Admission is FREE

There is no need to buy a ticket or rent a movie on these Friday 
nights!  Available seating is guaranteed in our 54-acre theater that 
will feature a 40-foot screen and surround sound.  Concessions will 
be available for purchase, or bring a picnic of your own.  So, grab 
your blankets, and head out to Willow Stream Park for 3 fun evenings 
of Movies Under the Stars.

Sponsored by

Sing 2

June 24
(rain date June 30)

Encanto

July 8
(rain date July 14)

Luca

July 22
(rain date July 28)

Flag Day
Tuesday, June 14 • Veterans Park • Food at 4:45 pm • Program 5:30 pm

Flag Day is a day for all Americans to celebrate and show respect for our flag, its designers and makers.  Our flag is representative of our independence 
and unity as a nation, with a glorious history.  It was at the lead of every battle fought by Americans, and many have died protecting it.  It even stands 
proudly on the surface of the moon.  Join us at Veterans Park, located at 1300 N. Weiland Road in Buffalo Grove, as we proudly celebrate Flag Day.  
The Buffalo Grove Police and Fire Departments Honor Guard will be presenting the colors.  Our guest speaker will be Colonel Paul Mazure.  Speeches, 
changing the flags, and music will also be part of this fascinating program.  There is no rain date for this event. 

Sponsored by

BOW WOW DOG EXPOBOW WOW DOG EXPO
Thursday, June 16       6 - 7:30 pm

Happy Tails Dog Park  |  ADMISSION IS FREE
Enjoy a variety of vendors, such as dog groomers, an adoption program, pet suppliers, veterinarians 
and many more.  Your dog will also have a chance to meet and mingle with other dogs that speak 
their own language.  All dogs must have current shots.  This free event will be held outside; so, 
please check the weather hotline if inclement weather is pending.  For more information, or to 
inquire about being a vendor, contact Brian O'Malley at 847.850.2146 or brian@bgparks.org.

Sponsored by



50 Raupp Boulevard
Buffalo Grove, Illinois 60089

Phone: 847-459-2500
Fax: 847-459-0332

Email: info@vbg.org 
Website: vbg.org

VILLAGE HALL HOURS  
Monday – Friday 

8 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

FIRE DEPARTMENT 
(Non-Emergency)  

847- 537-0995

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
(Non-Emergency) 

847- 459-2560

PUBLIC WORKS
847-459-2545

The Village utilizes a variety of 
communication channels to 
provide important news and 
information to our community 
members. These include the Village 
website, this bi-monthly Village 
News, Enewsletters, and on social 
media pages including Facebook, 
Twitter, Nextdoor, LinkedIn and 
YouTube. In addition to the weekly 
‘Enews’ emailed to subscribers on 
Thursday afternoons, a Business 
Bulletin and road construction 
Enewsletters are also sent out on 
an as-needed basis. Please visit 
vbg.org/enewssignup to subscribe 
to the Enewsletter of your choice!

Connect with BG!

The Buffalo Grove Farmers Market is once again preparing to offer 
residents the finest local and seasonal products! This year, the 
Market officially opens on Sunday, June 12 from 8 a.m. - 12:30 
p.m. market is held at Mike Rylko Park, 951 McHenry Road., and 
open each Sunday through October 16. Featuring locally grown 
fruits and vegetables, and specialty items such as condiments, 
gourmet coffee and pastries, there is sure to be something to please 
every palate. Both sponsored and non-profit booths will also be 
featured, showcasing local businesses and organizations. Per Village 
Ordinance, dogs are prohibited. Interested in selling your wares 
at the Market? Find vendor applications at vbg.org/resident_
services/community_events/farmers_market.php.

Join Us at the 2022 Farmers Market!

The Village will host a Community Blood 
Drive in partnership with Vitalant on 
Saturday, June 4 from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
at the Alcott Center, 530 Bernard Drive. 
There is a national blood supply shortage, 
so donations are needed urgently! 
Appointments are advised, but walk-ins 
are welcome. To schedule a donation 
appointment, vitalant.org and use code 
ORD0BG98.

Community Blood Drive

mailto:info%40vbg.org?subject=
http://vbg.org
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001eTe0VIRhyHUkHYFNIsqQKfAAML8Zdl6S
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